Philippine Ambassador Talks Cooperation, Deeper Ties with Egyptian Counterpart

AMMAN, 31 January 2022—Philippine Ambassador to Jordan Akmad Atlah Sakkam met with Egyptian Ambassador H.E. Mr. Mohammad Samir Marzouq, in a courtesy call held at the Philippine Embassy. The two officials discussed the importance of partnership between the two countries, commended the already vibrant Philippines-Egypt relations, and shared insights on some developments in the region. They also discussed means to enhance ties particularly in helping Filipinos in Gaza. The meeting ended with the two officials agreeing to have further dialogues and hope for other areas of cooperation in the future. END





www.ammanpe.dfa.gov.ph